
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHEMICAL RELEASE WARNING 

 
A chemical leak occurred at Mineral Research this morning. Emergency responders 

are on site and have determined the potential for a airborne plume they could be 

hazardous. 

 

The potential area of affect is limited to areas east of State Highway1495 south of the 

Old Brazosport River, and Quintana. Officials are recommending a shelter in place 

for that area. Please take any protective actions necessary, and stay tuned for 

additional information. 

 

We will keep you informed through Everbridge Citizen Alert, Facebook and our 

website, www.freeport.tx.us. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

City of Freeport 


